September 1, 2006
Dear Members of Drammen Flykiubb, ‘

Thank you for your warm hospitality and wonderful organization of Wave Camp
2006. We had a wonderful experience at Vaga.

Upon our return to Israel we prepared an article about the Wave Camp for the
Israeli Aero Club Magazine.

Enclosed is a copy of the magazine with the article on pages 36-41.
The magazine is in Hebrew, written from right-to-left.

Please have this copy in your club library as small token of appreciation for
your help.

Hope to see you again,
Arnon Yaffe <arnony1@yahoo.com>
Doron Vertesh <doron.vertesh@intel.com>
Gadi Meyer <gadimeyer@gmail.com>
Haim Zaklad <zaklad@012.net.il>
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